
PO Box 282  Narooma  NSW  2546 
Corner Burrawang and Graham Streets 

Narooma NSW 
Tel: (02) 4476 0800     Fax: (02) 4476 0833 

ABN 30 841 387 271 
www.environment.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 
 
 

NPWS NAROOMA BULLETIN 06/15 
 
To: NPWS stakeholders 

From: NPWS Far South Coast Region – Central Area 

Date: 1/06/2015 No of pages (including this page): 1 

 

 

RE: TINPOT ROAD – KOORABAN NP 

 
Due to urgent road works being undertaken in Kooraban NP 
sections of Tinpot and Wandella Roads will be CLOSED to traffic 
from the 2nd-18th June 2015.  
 
Please comply with all signage and directions from NPWS staff on 
site. Penalties apply for non-compliance. 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in Far South Coast Region, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 

http://www.legislation.nsw.gov.au/viewtop/inforce/subordleg+427+2009+cd+0+N/?dq=Regulations%20under%20National%20Parks%20and%20Wildlife%20Act%201974%20No%2080

